
From: Mike Markoulakis  
Sent: March 15, 2025 7:45 PM 
To: Town Clerks <TownClerk@oakville.ca>; Catherine Buckerfield 
<catherine.buckerfield@oakville.ca>; Allan Elgar <allan.elgar@oakville.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Strong opposition to high density development proposal 

 

Dear Town Council Members, 

I strongly oppose the proposed high-density development at Neyagawa Blvd and Dundas St 
W. This project will worsen traffic congestion, overburden public services, and disrupt the 
character of our community. 

 

Oakville's infrastructure is not equipped for 2,278 new residential units, which will strain 
roads, schools, and emergency services. Additionally, the environmental impact on 16 Mile 
Creek has not been properly addressed. 

 

I urge the council to reject this proposal and prioritize sustainable growth that preserves 
Oakville’s livability. 

Sincerely,  

Michael Markoulakis 

Town of Oakville Resident - Ward 4 
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